MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		January 24, 2015

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Howard J. Hoffman, EPA - OGC

SUBJECT:	November 12, 2014 Meeting with SEIA Regarding Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


[bookmark: _GoBack]On November 12, 2014, Matt Clouse of EPA-OAP and Howard J. Hoffman of EPA-OGC met by telephone with Katherine Stainken and Tom Kimbis of the Solar Energy Industries Association (SEIA) to discuss legal issues concerning the proposed Clean Power Plan for existing power plants.

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


	
